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Stogner, Michael 

From: Jan Spradlin [JSpradlin@conchoresources.com] 

Sent: Monday, March 28, 2005 8:52 AM 

To: mstogner@state.nm.us 

Subject: Status of Request of Unorthodox location 

Mr. Stogner, 
This note is to inquire as to the status of COG's request of February 28, 2005 for approval of an 
unorthodox location for the Gold Rush "30" Federal Well No. 8 to be located in the NW/4SE/4 of 
Section 30-T23S-R30E, Eddy County, New Mexico. Inasmuch as the State of New Mexico the only 
offset owner affected notified us that they would not protest said location request and we have a rig 
available on or before April 15, 2005, it would be greatly appreciated if you would let me know the 
status of our request. 
Thank you, 
Jan 

Jan Preston Spradlin, CPL 
Senior Landman 
COG Oil & Gas LP ./COG Operating LLC 
Fasken Center, Tower II 
550 West Texas Avenue, Suite 1300 
Midland, Texas 79701 
MaiQ: 432.683.7443 
Fax: 432.683.7441 
Direct: 432.685.4352 
jspradlin@conchoresources.com 
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